
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/061/2023-24                             Date: 5
th

 September 2023

Dear Member,

We would like to inform you that certain members have approach the Council for GACC

registration and as required the Council has forwarded their request / applications to the Indian

Embassy, Beijing, China. We have been informed by the Indian Embassy, Beijing, China that

they have forwarded the same to GACC for their approval. However, GACC has not yet

registered any exporter for the past 3 months. The Council intends to meet the officials of Indian

Embassy in Beijing, China to pursue the matter with GACC and expedite approval process.

  Members are requested to inform the Council regarding the challenges/issues, if any, being

faced for export to China at the email id sakshi@iopepc.org latest by 8th September 2023. 

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Dy C.E.O
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